
Dear Parents, students and staff members, 

As we moved through the vibrant days of April, our school continues to shine as a hub of 
learning, celebration, and heartfelt connection. From exciting sporting events that unite 
students across schools to joyful cultural festivities and moments of deep reflection, this 
month has truly reminded us of the strength of our community. 

Here’s a glimpse into the moments that made April both memorable and meaningful. 

 

⚽ Unity in Sport: Inter-School Soccer Match – 12th April 

On 12th April, the spirit of friendly competition lit up the grounds of Jewels International 
School of Kinshasa during the much-anticipated Inter-School Soccer Match. 
We proudly welcomed students from: 

• Aurora School 
• French School of Kinshasa 
• Belgian School 
• Turkish School 
• English International School 

The event was not only a celebration of athletic talent but also a wonderful display of 
teamwork, sportsmanship, and international friendship. From breath-taking goals to 
heartfelt handshakes, the day was a reminder of the strength found in diversity and 
collaboration. 

Special thanks to our student-athletes, staff, volunteers, and visiting schools for making it a 
truly memorable occasion! 

 

🌙 PYP Eid Celebration: A Festival of Light and Togetherness 

Our Primary Years Programme (PYP) students brought colour and joy to the school as 
they celebrated Eid with warmth and enthusiasm. Dressed in vibrant traditional attire, the 
children learned about the values of gratitude, giving, and unity, sharing sweets, songs, 
and stories that reflected the beauty of this cherished occasion. 

It was a day where cultures met in harmony and young hearts embraced the message of 
peace. 



 

🕊 In Loving Memory: A Heartfelt Farewell 

With heavy hearts, we share the passing of a beloved PYP student from our Jewels family. 
The radiant smile, gentle spirit, and kind heart touched the lives of many. As a school 
community, we have come together in grief, remembrance, and support.  

We extend our deepest condolences to the family. May the soul rest in peace, and may we 
continue to carry their light in our hearts. 

 

💬 From the Director’s Desk 

"April was a month of both celebration and remembrance. We saw our students thrive in 
sports, rejoice in cultural festivities, and come together with compassion in a time of loss. 
These moments reflect the heart of our school — a place where learning, empathy, and 
global citizenship bloom side by side." 
 

Warm regards, 

Ms. Amina Munshi  

School Director 

Jewels International School of Kinshasa 

 



 


